
Legal NOTICE 

Cancelation of October 24 Commission for the Blind Meeting
The meeting of the Commission for the Blind scheduled to take place in Albuquerque on October 24, 2017, has been canceled. The Commission will hold a special meeting in Albuquerque at 10:00 AM on November 2, 2017, at 2200 Yale Blvd SE. 
Notices of future meetings will be posted on the Commission for the Blind web page, www.cfb.state.nm.us. Copies of future agendas may be obtained by contacting Ms. Kelly Burma at Kelly.burma@state.nm.us, or at 505-841-8844. Agendas will also be posted at least 3 days prior to the meeting on the Commission web page. 

